
12 June 2015

Dear Parish families,

With great news I inform you I have appointed Mr Shane Byrne, Principal of our Primary
School.  Yesterday the Archbishop ratified my request and Shane enthusiastically has
accepted my offer and I’m delighted to share this news with you.

I’m sure he will continue to energetically and thoughtfully walk with the children and staff
within our School together with all our families.

Please keep Shane in your prayers and thoughts, as I’m sure he will for us.

I extend my appreciation and gratitude to the Principal Selection Panel who have supported
me along this journey.  I especially thank the Staff of our School who offered their reflective
thoughts, valued support and patience.

To the parent body I also offer my appreciation for your prayers and reflections and under-
standing during the selection process.  May we all grow under the leadership of Shane.

As we walk with Shane as our Principal may we all grow to appreciate the gifts he has to
offer us and at the same time offer our support and encouragement to him.

I thank Shane for applying for the position and I ask you together with me to thank God for
the gifts Shane will share with the children, staff and families of our community.

With every blessing,

Fr Peter J Ray
Parish Priest
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